
This four-hour highly interactive general safety 
workshop is designed specifically for new and young 
workers entering the performing arts and live event 
industry. Topics covered include, but are not limited 
to: 

      identifying hazards
      rights and responsibilities 
      the importance of safety committees in the           the importance of safety committees in the         
      workplace.

 Delivered by an industry professional, in a dynamic 
and engaging format, this course will help bring safety 
to the forefront of any organization or new worker.

  Currently offered monthly at the Actsafe headquarters 
in Burnaby, it is also totally portable to meet the needs 
of our geographically diverse industry. With a minimum 
of 10 participants, we will come to you! Contact the 
Actsafe office, or your industry Advisor (Don Parman) to 
explore the option of hosting your own training session.

PRESENTED BY

This course is not transferable to the motion picture industry. Persons 
applying to the motion picture industry must take the Motion Picture 
Safety Awareness course.

Contact Actsafe at: 604-733-4682
Or Don Parman at: 604-495-0034, donparman@actsafe.ca


